LAKEPORT FIRE
PROTECTION DISTRICT

Serving the Community since 1894

12 September 2018

To the Honorable Board of Supervisors, County of Lake, California:

The Board of Directors for the Lakeport Fire District interviewed three (3)
community members at our regular business meeting last night, September 11",
2018, for the vacancy created by Director Mills’ retirement.

After interviewing the applicants, and discussion among the current Board
members, our consensus was to request that you appoint Mr. Gary Hill to the
vacant position. Our second choice would be to appoint Ms. Cheryl Pick if Mr.
Hill is unable or chooses to withdraw his application.

Sincerely,

Ou\g’}a’lmf—-——

John Whitehead
Chairman- Board of Directors
Lakeport Fire Protection District

445 North Main Street, Lakeport, CA 95453
Telephone: (707) 263-4396 Fax: (707) 263-7087
Web Site: www.lakeportfire.com



